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№ ______________ від ___________20__ р.

Mr. Krzysztof Gawkowski
Deputy Prime Minister of the Republic of Poland,
Minister of Digital Affairs of the Republic of Poland

Dear Mr. Gawkowski,

On behalf of the Ministry of Digital Transformation of Ukraine, I extend our sincere 
gratitude for your proactive stance and unwavering support in fostering cooperation 
between our countries in the field of digitalization. We deeply value your 
understanding and commitment to constructive collaboration, which continues to 
strengthen the partnership between Ukraine and the Republic of Poland.

Ukraine remains committed to effective cooperation with the Member States of the 
European Union, in particular with the Republic of Poland. Our shared commitment to 
European integration and the implementation of EU standards serves as a cornerstone 
for the promotion of modern digital technologies in border regions.

We fully acknowledge the critical importance of implementing the project to 
reconfigure television equipment in the 700 MHz in order to eliminate spectral 
interference that adversely affects radiofrequency services in the Republic of Poland.

Unfortunately, the ongoing full-scale invasion of the Russian Federation, has imposed 
significant financial and organizational challenges to the timely realization of this 
project. Nonetheless, we are actively working to address these obstacles and are 
pleased to inform you that we have identified a prospective partner to support the 
implementation of the project.

Taking into account the letter received from Deputy Prime Minister of the Republic of 
Poland, Minister of Digital Affairs of the Republic of Poland Krzysztof Gawkowski, 
reference number DT.WMPT.45.18.2024, dated November 13, 2024, we remain 
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committed to executing this project during the first quarter of 2025 with final 
agreements and preparations for its launch already underway.

However, due to ongoing shelling and attacks on Ukraine, unforeseen circumstances 
may cause delays, and we will keep you updated in such cases.

We are confident that our joint efforts will overcome these challenges and contribute 
significantly to the development of modern digital infrastructure in the border regions.

Thank you once again for your steadfast support and productive cooperation. Please do 
not hesitate to contact us if further information is required.

Sincerely,

Valeriia IONAN
Deputy Minister of Digital Transformation of Ukraine 
for European Integration


